TOWN OF BRISTOL
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

IT1 Mt. Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809
Tel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278
Date: February 23, 2023
TO: Nathan T. Calouro, Chairman

HONORABLE TOWN COUNCIL

FROM:  Christopher J. Parella
Director of Public Works

RE: FY 2023-2024 Road Resurfacing Project

Mr. Chairman,

The Department of Public Works is respectfully requesting that the Honorable Town
Council consider granting us a Notice to Proceed with the process necessary to begin our
Road Resurfacing Project for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. Our goal this year is to start the
process one month earlier than in the past several years. The budget for the proposed
Capital Improvements, Road facing Project is $1,000,000.
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